








(Editor's Note: The last portion of the MHARR Washington Update has had its final bullet point was 

essentially an advertisement for something their office is obviously promoting.  As MHARR is not an 

MHProNews  client or advertiser, that section was edited out, in keeping with our publication's 

editorial policy.)


